

Eye Of The Eagle A Newsletter for the Alumni of Scott High School

A Newsletter for the Alumni of Scott High School 732 Vincent Drive Taylor Mill, Kentucky 41015 (859) 653-6270

email: scotthighalumni@gmail.com

Volume Eight Issue One Summer 2011

Reunions

The reunion season this year was filled with several amazing events so we've added some pictures for you to enjoy. The Classes of 1980, 1985, 1990, and 2000 all had social events that were fun and entertaining. As this newsletter is written, the class of '81 is considering a 30th reunion. The Class of 1991 is planning a 20th reunion at Grandview Tavern on Saturday, Oct 1. The Class of 2001 will have its 10th reunion at Molly Malone's on Oct 1 as well. The Class of 2006 has already enjoyed an informal reunion on Aug 12 also at Molly Malone's.



Class of '80 Enjoys the Evening



News

Tom Madison, who has served as Scott's principal for the last four years, has retired to spend more time with his family. He is replaced by Dr. Brennon Sapp. We appreciate Mr. Madison's service and wish Dr. Sapp the best of luck leading Scott High School.

The Scott High School Alumni Association has been reorganized to gain effectiveness. A board of control of volunteers has been chosen to make policy for the organization and has immediately made some improvements such as incorporating the organization and linking the alumni association's website (scotthighschoolalumni.org) with Facebook and Twitter. In fact, the alumni website has a link to each class Facebook site along with the Scott High School Eagles Alumni Facebook page. The members of the board include Terri Perkins Adams ('85), President, Vickie Schunder Groppenbecker ('82), Peggi Durstock Benner ('83), Kim Clayton Code ('90), Casey Fisk ('96), Witni Dailey Szantyo ('03), and Spring Schneider ('07).

Scott High School continues to be renovated. Work is underway behind the school to begin to make a series of changes that will affect the whole physical plant. When the process is complete, the back of the building will be the front. In addition, the traffic situation will be reorganized with both car and bus traffic rerouted. With the widening of Old Taylor Mill Road being incorporated, the situation will be very different from the past. It will be an ongoing mess for awhile, but the results should be impressive.

Flass of 1985





Class of 1990



Class enjoyment at Pride Park in Taylor Mill

Plass of 2000 Reunion











A good time was had by all at The Benchmark in Covington



Graduate News



Jane Durstock Apodaca (**'80**) in Kileen, Texas, won her district's Texas Teacher of the Year Award. She is one of 20 state finalists.

Annette Claycomb Snavely ('81) attended Cincinnati Bible College, is married, and has two children, Titus and Kaylene.

Lisa Harney Harrington ('81) attended EKU, married John, and lives in Nashville.

Vicki Schunder Haddix ('82) married Tom Groppenbecker on May 28, 2011.

Kim Budde ('83) has a son, Alex, who finished Navy Seal training and is off defending. Sherry Bush Sparks ('84) is married to George Sparks ('83) is raising a family and teaching at Summit View Elementary School

Tracie Sallee Sumner (**'84**) is married to Jim Sumner, has children Emily and Nick, and they live in Charleston, S.C.

Kevin Jones ('85) attended Jacksonville State in computer science. He is married to Linda.

Angie Burch Hicks ('85) has earned her MBA from Thomas More and plans to teach.

Christy Coyle Wassem ('86) is married to Gabe, has three daughters Abby, Sophie, and Natalie, and lives in Burlington.

Linda Blackburn (**'86**) got her BSN from NKU, is a nurse at St. Elizabeth, and is raising her daughter, Emily.

Scott Culbertson ('87) graduated from U.K in computer science, married Nikki Hacker Culbertson ('87), and has daughters Madison and Sallie.

Ben Stallard (**'88**) graduated from Miami University in Political Science and Marketing. He is married to Sarah Harvard and they have two little girls.

Wendy Whalen Riddle ('88) graduated from the University of Maryland in 2005 and from the University of Phoenix in 2010 with a graduate degree in Psychology. She married Mike Riddle on June 3, 2011.

Jeanne Conrad (**'89**) graduated from Bob Jones Univ., married Toby, and lives in Indy.

Chris Sinclair ('89) B.S. WKU, Ph.D. Purdue, MBA Indiana U, and is married to Kristine.

Julie Bennett ('90) married to Chris and has a son, Mark, They live in Taylor Mill

Jim Livers ('90) graduated from EKU in Geography and is the father of two.

Crystal Mullins Brewer (**'91**) graduated from EKU in 95, is married to Shane Brewer, has two children, Cameron , age 10, and Sydney, age 4.

Scot Kaef ('91) Graduated from NKU in English/Philosophy and runs Diabolical Kitten Publishing.

Amy Timmerding Braham (**'92**) is married to Jim, has two sports minded boys, and they live in Amelia, Ohio.

Shawnee Cain Thoman (**'93**) is married to Joe, has two daughters and a son (Ashley, Taylor, Isaac) and works as a nurse at the Kenton County Detention Center.

Kate Black (**'94**) graduated in Psychology./Sociology from N.KU. She is raising her two children (Mackenzie, 9 and Braeden, 6). Soccer players, of course.

Ryan Rust ('95) married Rebecca Smith at Saint Barbara's Church on May 7, 2011.

Bridie Kelly Orr ('95) married Tim, Oct 8, 2010 at Grailville in Loveland, Ohio.



Graduate News



Erin Bush Hood ('97) married Jeff Hood on June 24 and honeymooned in the Caribbean. Lindsay Reagor Regan ('97) graduated from American Univ. and Univ. of Tennessee, married Matthew, lives in Napa, Calif, and recently had twins (Aubrey and Madison).

Kelley Oliver Hayden (**'98**) is a teacher at Lexington Lafayette, married Carl, and has a daughter, Kennedy.

Angela Messmer Blust ('99) a University of Toledo grad and a biomedical research fellow at Harvard, is married to Zack and lives in Boston.

Molly Yelton Carr ('99) married Sean at Trinity Methodist in Latonia on June 4.

Chris Barwell ('99) married Sarah Gleason at Vinoklet in Cincinnati on July 1.

Lauren White Thomas ('00) married Jordan on June 11 by winning the Cincinnati Art Museum contest. Thanks to all who voted for us!

Jenny Verville Rivera ('02) graduated from U.C., married Kevin, is moving to Chicago. Allison Pulsateri ('03) completed grad school at NKU and is an auditor for 5/3rd Bank. Liz Werner ('04) married Nick Quigley ('04) on the beach in Cancun, Mexico on May 11. Stacy Trenkamp Klausing ('05) M.A. in textiles, married Dan on June 25 at the Cathedral in Covington. She has taken a position in New York State.

Ben Kieffner (**'05**) married Kim Stowers, June 4, at Ault Park. They will live in Louisville. **Sarah Hovland**(**'05**) graduated cum laude from NKU, is married to Tim, has Zoey and Julia. **Megan Greenwell Byrley** (**'05**) graduated from Rose Hulman, married Andrew on June 4. **Kortni Dukes** (**'06**) married Chris Danks at St. Paul's Church on June 11.

Christina Penick (**'06**) graduated from NKU with a BS in 2011, rainwater specialist SD#1.. **Sarah Bezold('07)** graduated from EKU with a Child Studies Degree and is employed as the Resource Coordinator at Camp Joy in Wilmington, Ohio.

Rachel Cook ('07) graduated from UK with an Accounting and International Business degree. She will be working at Price, Waterhouse, Coopers.

Johnna Otis Forman (**'07**) graduated from EKU in Nursing, married Micah in May 2011. **Kevin Baldridge** (**'07**) graduated from UK with a degree in Chemical Engineering. He is attending the University of Texas in Austin for graduate work in Chemical Engineering.

Kaitlin O'Conner (**'07**) graduated from Bellarmine College with degrees in Political Science and Economics and will be attending graduate school at UC for a Masters of Mathematics.

Katlin Rust (**'07**) graduated from U of L with degrees in Political Science and Economics. She will be attending UC for a JD/MBA.

Alex Krallman ('07) graduated from EKU with a degree in Business Administration/Marketing. She is attending UK for her MBA.

Kirsten Owens (**'07**) has gone beyond the bachelor's level in Biomedical Engineering and is in graduate studies in Biomedical Engineering at U of L.

Taylor Clark ('07) graduated from EKU with an Occupational Therapy Degree and is attending Belmont for her Ph.D.

Spring Schneider ('07) graduated from UK in Accounting, employed in Finance by Kroger. **Caitlyn Cain ('07)** graduated from NKU in Psychology/Criminal Justice.

Alumni Information and Services

The alumni association provides a locator service, reunion help, special events and class news through scotthighschoolalumni.org, the "Scott High School Eagles Alumni" page on Facebook and the newsletter. Members are asked to send news as it's available. We would like to keep up with your changes, jobs, graduations, births, weddings, etc. Please encourage others to join; the larger the membership, the more we can do!

Note to Members:

The athletic department has approved alumni association members attending all Scott regular season athletic events at **no charge.** You must present your membership card which proves you have paid your dues for this year. **Old cards are not valid.** Your current card may have expired **this past January**. Other cards don't expire until **next January** depending upon when you last paid dues.

Our organization is now Scott High School Alumni Association, Inc. with a policy-making board. We promote fellowship and charity. See scotthighschoolalumni.org for more details. A MAJOR MULTICLASS EVENT IS COMING ON NOV 26. It will be great fun. Details as they unfold will be on the internet.

Membership Form(or for change of Address)			
First Name	Maiden Name	Last Name	Address)
	Street Address		
	Street Address		
City	State	Zip	
E-mail address Graduation year			
Write your news		•	Dues or \$10 renewal dues to
Scott Alumni As	ssociation.		
Are you engaged	1?		
If so to whom?			
Did you go on to	school?		
Where?			
Are you married	!?		
Spouse's name_			
How many kids	?		
Names of kids?			
Where do you w	ork?		
What's your title	e at work?		
What have you b	oeen up to?		

